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April 29, 2011

Dear Friends: 

With pleasure, the Orthodox Church in America announces that the 16th All- American Council will be held in Bellevue, Washington (a suburb of Seattle) on October 31-November 4, 2011. The site of the gathering will be the Hyatt Regency Bellevue. 

As part of its program, the Council will host an Exhibit Hall that will provide you with an excellent opportunity to display and market your merchandise or services. As in the past there will be clergy, representatives and visitors attending the Council from across Canada, Mexico and the United States. 

The Vendor/Display areas at the Hyatt Regency will be easily accessible to all who will be participating or visiting the Council. The areas will also be opened for extended time periods so that you can maximize contact with those who will be visiting your booths. Enclosed you will find a Vendor/Display contract and specific information and details on the booths, Council itinerary, and hotel registration. 

To secure your space, kindly complete the Contract Application and submit the form along with your deposit (US dollars) by September 15, 2011. All fees must be sent to the OCA Treasurer at 16th All American Council, c/o Ms. Melanie Ringa, PO Box 675, Syosset, NY 11791. Make checks payable to the 16th All-American Council. 

Exhibit space is limited so please reserve your space early. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 





Archpriest Eric G. Tosi 
Secretary 
Orthodox Church in America 
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